Whalen, Leonard

From:

Brown, Kevin - Interim Commissioner of Education < kevin.brown@education.ky.gov>

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2020 3:11 PM

Subject:

Charter Authorizer Training Waiver Approval

Dear Superintendent,

I am writing to inform you that I received your request to waive the charter authorizer training for your local board of education until June 30, 2021 or until the district receives a charter application, as defined in KRS 160.1590(4), whichever occurs first. Any district receiving a charter application, as defined in KRS 160.1590(4), must continue to comply with 701 KAR 8:020, Section 3(4), within 10 calendar days of receiving such application. At this time, your request has been approved.

If you have questions, please contact Associate Commissioner Kelly Foster via email at Kelly.Foster@education.ky.gov.

Sincerely,

Kevin C. Brown



*Kevin C. Brown*Interim Commissioner of Education
Office of the Commissioner

Kentucky Department of Education 300 Sower Blvd, 5th Floor Frankfort, KY 40601 (502) 564-3141, ext. 4801 – Fax (502)-564-5680 Email: kevin.brown@education.ky.gov

This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.

If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the sender immediately.